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The Chicano
Moratorium

In November 2020, the
Chicano Moratorium
March (December 20,
1969) and National
Chicano Moratorium
March (August 29, 1970)
were added to the
National Register of
Historic Places. Key
sites along the march
routes are important to
the Chicano Moratorium
in Los Angeles,
including El Barrio Free
Clinic (originally known
as the East L.A. Free
Clinic) and the Silver
Dollar Café.

Edinburgh
Bungalow Court

As of late March 2020,
the Edinburgh
Bungalow Court has
transferred into safe
hands! New owners
are currently fully
rehabilitating and
preserving the
bungalow court,
returning it to use as
rental housing. This
was a 5-year effort,
and we're thankful to
all who played a part,
especially
Councilmember Paul
Koretz. It was a
powerful
demonstration of
community advocacy.

Community
Leadership 
Boot Camp

Last summer, the
Conservancy launched
a Community
Leadership Boot Camp
that offered training
and tools for L.A.
County residents
interested in historic
preservation. 

Following more than a
month of instruction
and interactive
programming, we
welcomed 12 Boot
Camp graduates.

HIGHLIGHTS
PRESERVAT ION

ADVOCACY 
ISSUES

Your membership helps fund countless
hours of advocating for L.A.'s historic

built environment.

61
YOUTH

PRESERVATIONISTS

Your membership helps us create
virtual workshops and resources that
bring L.A. history directly to students.

1,200

LEGACY 
BUSINESSES

Your support helped us celebrate 93
legacy businesses on our website and

social media, reaching 1 million people!

93

DEDICATED
VOLUNTEERS

In a year of social distancing, our
volunteers continued to share their

time, energy, and knowledge.

385

IN-PERSON &
VIRTUAL EVENTS

Thanks to you, we were able to
transition from in-person events 

to live virtual events throughout 2020.

30

LOCAL
GOVERNMENTS

Local governments received direct
assistance on creating or updating
preservation programs and policy

4

Alpine Village

In September 2020,
Alpine Village was
designated a County
historic landmark by
the Los Angeles County
Board of Supervisors!

Opened in 1968, Alpine
Village is an excellent
example of the themed
shopping court
property type. It is also
the first legacy
business to be
designated a County
historic landmark.

Visit us online at laconservancy.org and follow us on social at @LAConservancy


